
 
 

 

St Alban’s C of E Academy Newsletter 

Spring 2: Friday 25th March 2022 

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

 Monday 28th March 2022 – Parents Evening 

 

 Thursday 31st March 2022 – Parents Evening  

 

 Thursday 7th April and Friday 8th April – Conductive Music 

workshops for KS2 

 

 Friday 8th April 2022 – Last day of Spring term 

 

 Easter Break  – Monday 11th April to Friday 22nd April 2022 

 

 Monday 25th April 2022 – INSET Day 

 

 Children return to school on Tuesday 26th April 2022. 

 

 Monday 2nd May – May Bank Holiday 

 

 Thursday 5th May – Polling day – School closed to children 

 

 Monday 23rd May – Whole School Music Workshop 

 

 Friday 10th June – School Photographs 

 

 

 

Comic Relief 

Thank you for the donations that were sent in via our Just 

Giving page. 

We raised £105.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Consultations 

Parent Consultations are taking place on Monday 28th March 

and Thursday 31st March. If you have not booked your session, 

please do so via Parent Mail. 

Please could parents and carers attend via the school’s main 

entrance where, similarly to the last consultations, children’s 

books will be in the hall for you to browse before visiting your 

child’s teacher. Due to the number of COVID cases currently in 

school, we advise facial coverings when inside school please. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs - Cancellation 

After school clubs will be cancelled the week beginning 28th 

March and the week beginning 4th April due to parent 

consultations and parental workshops.  Tutoring sessions in the 

morning will still go ahead over these two weeks, as will tutoring 

sessions that are held on a Tuesday and Wednesday. 

Thursday’s sessions will not be able to go ahead during the week 

beginning 28th March due to staff taking part in parent 

consultations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 8th April – Non uniform day 

On Friday 8th April, it will be non uniform day. Children do not need to 

bring any money with them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rota Kids – Litter Pick 

On Saturday 2nd April, Rota Kids have been asked to attend the Ashmore 

Park community litter pick to support our local area.  This ties in greatly 

with our focus on helping the environment and making a difference in 

our local community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Personal Life Skills Workshops 

A brief reminder that Personal Life Skills workshops will 

be held on the following dates that are shown below.. 

Unfortunately, the workshops will just be for 

parents/carers, not children. The workshops will give 

parents/carers the opportunity to explore how we teach 

“Health and Wellbeing” across our PSHE/RSE 

curriculum. 

Year 1 and Year 2 

Monday 4th April – 4:00pm  

 

Year 3 and Year 4 

Tuesday 5th April – 4:00pm 

 

Year 5 and Year 6 

Wednesday 6th April – 4:00pm 

 

 

History Project Homework 

Before the Easter holiday, we will be sharing special history project 

homework with each class based around their up and coming history unit in 

the first half of the summer term. 

 


